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CERTIFICATE of ATTENDANCE

It is hereby confirmed that Mr. Beto Vianna working at the Universidade Federal de
Sergipe, Brazil, has participated in the “World Conference on pluricentric Languages
and their non-dominant Varieties” which was held from July 8th-11th at the University
of Graz, in Graz, Austria. He presented the paper “Xoco identity and ethnogenesis in the

context of Brazilian Portuguese” at the above named conference.

Prof. Dr. Rudolf Muhr
(Conference organiser)

Detailed information about the conference can be found on the conference web-
pages:
http://www.pluricentriclanguages.org/ndv-conf-graz-2015/


